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11th October 2013
The Occupier

Dear Sir / Madam,

Local Sustainable Transport Fund (LSTF) – Stirchley Local Centre

We recently wrote to you on the proposed sustainable transport measures along the A441 Pershore Road at Stirchley Local Centre. Following the initial public consultation and review of the feedback we are now proposing to extend the 20mph speed limit to include the following roads below:

· Extend Pershore Road up to Cartland Road

· Twyning Road

· Church Drive
· Ripple Road up to Cartland Road
The planned changes are shown overleaf. These are preliminary proposals and may be subject to change depending on the comments received to this consultation.  

The Council would like to hear your views on these proposals and would be grateful if you could inform us of your views or provide any other comments you would like to make. We would be grateful if you could give us your feedback and respond by no later than Friday 25th October 2013. Alternatively your response can be sent to transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk or via www.birminghambeheard.org.uk 
To ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be interested in them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., please bring the contents of this letter to the attention of any persons involved in your property.

Yours faithfully,

Amjid Bashir

Engineer

	Chris Tunstall, Director
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